
	
	 	 	 	 

	 In 1999, I joined a team of 
missionaries to help plant a new church 
in Krakow, Poland.  For a month, we 
reached out to hundreds of Poles using 
sports, skits, dancing, preaching, eating 
meals and lots of praying.  By God’s 
grace, we were able to establish some 
young key Polish leaders and the church 
began to grow.  The church is STILL 
growing and, thankfully, I have stayed in 
touch with some of the Poles for 25 years 
and, also, with the senior pastor of the 
church, Przemysław Sielatycki.  This church is one of the churches in Poland offering aid and assistance to the 
many of the Ukrainian refugees.  It is deeply encouraging to know that God WILL raise up churches with 
believers to reach out in times of need.  Please keep Pastor Przemysław the church in prayer and if you would 
like to learn more or perhaps give to their work, visit (http://kchk.pl/).   	 


	 This last week, I joined another team of 
missionaries to reach out to Tennessee State 
University.  In 1998, I joined a team of ministers to 
help the college outreach get started.  Thankfully, it is 
still going strong 23 years later with powerful 
testimonies of God still at work in hearts of students.  
As I walked around the campus meeting many new 
students,  I thought back to the many young men and 
women who were impacted at TSU and continue to 
preach the gospel all over the world today.  It’s 
definitely true, “Change the Campus, Change the 
World!”  


	 Lastly, Mandy and I want to ask you to keep our son in prayer as he begins his 
NAVY BUD’s training in Coronado, California.  In February, David finished Navy 
bootcamp in Great Lakes, IL, and is diligently training to prepare himself for the next step 
beginning April 25, which will will test him and many others to their limits.  

	 We thank you for your partnership in the gospel because it is a constant reminder 
that together we are making an impact for Christ.  We honor your sacrifice and generosity 
to launch us into new places to reach out with God’s word.  		 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Much love,


  REACH UP REACH OUT      


   New Church Plant,

 Krakow, Poland, 1999.


Dave & Mandy DeRocher PO Box 2531, Brentwood, TN 37024

615-480-3279 dave.derocher@uptimeoutreach.org  


Joining other ministers to reach out to TSU this week!

Mandy and David at 
Bootcamp Graduation.

Pastor Przemysław & Magda,      
Kraków, Poland 2022

April 1, 2022

Dear Friends,


